
March 22, 2020

Dear Miller Tennis Center Members,

We want to put your mind at ease and answer all of your questions as a result of the 
temporary club closure. MTC staffing is currently limited, so we request your patience. 
This notice will address the topic of membership dues. All other Miller Tennis Center concerns 
(missed play for RCTʼs, Adult & Junior Lesson Programs, Leagues etc.) will be addressed in 
the near future.

MTCʼs mandatory closure was Monday, March 16th at 8:00 p.m.. Statements with current or 
past due balances prior to this date and time will be sent. 

Monthly Membership Dues:
If you pay your dues monthly, a credit will be applied to your account for the month of March 
(15 day credit) and dues will not be charged until the club reopens. 

Annual Membership Dues: 
If you pay your dues annually, the amount due on your renewal date will be reduced based on 
the amount of time lost during the closure.
Remember to check millertenniscenter.com for updates.
Thank you for your patience. Your health is our foremost concern. Be safe and healthy!
Sincerely,
 Todd & Debbie Miller


